
SCW METAL CLUB SPRING CRAFT FAIR 
 
The Sun City West Metal Club participated in the Recreation Cen-
ter’s SCW Spring Arts & Craft Fair held on Saturday, March 16, 
2019 at the RH Johnson complex. Twenty-nine Metal Club mem-
bers displayed handmade metal artwork at the Craft Fair. Custom-
ers admired the wide-variety of metal art shown at the various 
Metal Club craft fair booths. The Metal Club set a new Craft Fair 
sales record for metal artwork sales – a very popular purchase for 
customers! 
 
If you’re interested in learning more about a wide variety of 
metal-related equipment, or making metal artwork, stop by the 
club located at 13849 W. Camino Del Sol for a tour and to meet 
club members. No prior experience is required; multiple classes 
are available. The club is open Mon – Fri from 8 – 4; weekends 
from Noon to 4pm. Call the club with questions at (623) 584-0150 
or visit www.scwmetalclub.com for more information. 
  
 

See Photos below. 
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Large crowds enjoyed shopping  

at the Metal Club art booths. 



 
Metal Club Member Avis Acton displayed her  

Matador metal artwork. 
 

 
Customers are pleased with their artwork purchase at  

Ken & Glema Weaver’s booth. 
 

 
Earl Powell displayed the 3-D printed foundry casting  

molds available for custom artwork. 
 
   
 



 
 

 
Chris & Jim Filipiak enjoyed selling their metal  

artwork at the Craft Fair. 
 

 
 

 
Joe James combines metal art and woodworking for 

his creative project works. 
 



 
 

 
 

 
Don Mellum & Ernie Mellum’s booth was very busy – 
Shirley Mellum admired the variety of metal artwork. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Ray Bolender’s stainless steel windmills were a favorite item at the Craft 

Fair. Ray and Raeletta Bolender enjoyed the Craft Fair. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Ed Hockensmith and Linda Berg displayed  

their artwork at the Craft Fair. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 
Keka Wessman displayed her colorful metal artwork  

at the Craft Fair. 
 

 
Metal Club President Rod Flack and Vice President  

Pat Frantz enjoyed the Craft Fair. 
 



 
Rod Flack’s large-scale metal artwork was popular 

with the Craft Fair crowd. 
 

 
 

 
Tamarra Bennett and Steve Hale sold their metal  

artwork throughout the day. 
 
 



 

 
(L to R) Verda Bell, Mitzi Larson, Sharon Price, Karon Chitwood  

(standing) were busy processing art sales for the day. 
 

### 
 

Contact: Wendi Boos, PR Committee, SCW Metal Club 
E-mail – info@scwmetalclub.com  

 
 
 


